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NCDPI & NCAGT ANNOUNCE
NC AIG COORDINATORS’ INSTITUTE

Questions: Sneha Shah-Coltrane, Director of Gifted Education and Advanced Programs
Sneha.ShahColtrane@dpi.nc.gov  |  919-807-3849

 
SPONSORED BY NCDPI WITH SUPPORT FROM NCAGT

DEVELOPING HQ AIG PROGRAMS
Wednesday, March 4, 2015  |  12:30-5:30
Registration Opens at 12:00
Winston-Salem, Marriott Convention Center
Prior to Annual NCAGT Convention  |  March 5-6

No registration fee. Open to LEA and Charter AIG Coordinators.
Please eat lunch before arriving. Heavy appetizers will be served in the afternoon.

 
Based on feedback from AIG Coordinators across the state, this year’s Institute combines the most helpful

types of sessions from years past. To develop Highly Qualified AIG Programs, we will learn from
the administrators’ perspective, think deeply on one of the biggest challenges of our programs,

student identification, and share innovative ideas that you can take back to your own LEA!
 

Sessions will all help you to develop an HQ AIG Program. Three pillar sessions will include:
1) Learning from the Administrator Perspective, Principal and Superintendent Panel

2) AIG Think Tank: Student Identification, Part B
3) Sharing of Innovative Solutions – One-Page Wonders

 
Make sure to bring your two homework assignments!

 

OPTIONAL EVENTS:
5:30-6:00  –  Q&A with DPI

Join us to have interest-based discussions on relevant topics.

REGISTRATION HERE: http://goo.gl/forms/v2wQhiy8bI


